
From: JACK FINCHAM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Mahalo #6 2A Document # 400245855. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Friday, January 27, 2012 2:19:00 PM

Arthur
 
Yes, Wiepking-Fullerton Energy will have one (1) drilling pit on location. I forgot to mark that box under
# 5 Facilities.
 
Thanks for your help
 
Jack 
 

Subject: Mahalo #6 2A Document # 400245855. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Fri, 27 Jan 2012 12:57:03 -0700
From: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
To: fincham4@msn.com

Jack,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400245855) for the Wiepking-Fullerton Energy  Mahalo #6
 location, located in the SWNE Sec 29 T10S R55W Lincoln, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following
changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas
Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Facilities
 
It looks like Wiepking-Fullerton intends to have a drilling pit on the location but no drilling pit is called
for on the Form 2A.  Please verify if a drilling pit will be constructed on the location or not.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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